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Included in this Newsletter



-Dues Payment
-District  Convention

-Running for Lt .  Governor and District  Office
-Calendar of  Events

W H A T  M A  S A Y S
DIVISION 15 'S  OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER

Hello Division 15,
We are in the new month of November! I hope everyone is enjoying
the cool fall weather, and I encourage all of our Key Clubs to start
having meetings if they haven't begun yet. To start off, some good
news is that Fall Rally was a fantastic success! We had around 500

members in attendance, and the DCON theme was announced. The
first week of this month was also Key Club Week, so if your club did
anything special for the week, please send in pictures to share with

the rest of our division! 

Contact Me
vivian@ktkey.org             ktdivision15
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 Follow prompts on screen to Update advisor
information,  update off icer information,  update
member information,  and add new members
Generate an invoice by cl icking “roster” .
Print the invoice
Make payment according to the directions on the
website
Follow the same steps each time you add members

Dues Payment
How to pay dues :  
1 .  Go to www.keyclub.org
2.  Look for the Dues and Reports  Tab
3.  Click on "Membership Update Center"  (MUC)
4.  When logging in for the f irst  t ime,  cl ick “register/reset
password” (The f irst  t ime you use the system, do not f i l l
in your email  and attempt to put in a password.  Instead,
cl ick Register/Reset Password the f irst  t ime you use the
MUC)
5.  Once you have logged on:

*Remember that i f  you want to get the Early Bird Award,
you must pay dues by December 1st !  There is  st i l l  t ime,
so try and get dues turned in as  soon as  possible!

http://www.keyclub.org/
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District Convention
DCON will be held from March 18-20, 2022 at the Marriott -

Cool Springs Hotel in Franklin, Tennessee. The 2022-2023
District officers will be elected at DCON, and there will be a

service fair, workshops, a dance, and more! The Keynote
speaker will be Judson Laipply. Price will include 2 nights of a

hotel room, 2 meals, all convention activities/programs, and
convention souvenirs. The theme has been announced to be

Saving the Superheroes of Service! 

Running for Lt. Governor and District Office



 If you are interested in becoming a Lieutenant Governor, you
can run at Spring Rally, which is an event that will typically
be held sometime in February. In order to run, you’ll have to
prepare a speech and go through a short questioning session.

Then, the clubs in your division will vote to elect the
Lieutenant Governor. This is a great opportunity to lead your

clubs, so I highly encourage some of you to run for this
position. If you are interested in holding an executive officer

position, to include the District Governor, Secretary, or
Treasurer, you will run at District Convention, also known as
DCON. If you want to run for these positions, you will need

to prepare two caucusing speeches, each less than 2 minutes, as
well as a speech at the House of Delegates, which has to be

under 5 minutes for the governor and under 3 minutes for the
Secretary and Treasurer. Additionally, there will be a longer
caucusing question session, and in the end, there will be an

election for the executive officers.



Calendar of EventsCalendar of EventsCalendar of Events

Annual Dues Become Delinquent

Unpaid Clubs Become Suspended

Divisional Spring Rallies (LTG Specific)

Key Club District Convention

December 1, 2021

February 1, 2022

February-March, 2022

March 18-20, 2022


